Wendy Strangeway .

From: Planning

Sent: 11 May 2016 23:16

To: Planning

Subject: Comments on NYM/2016/0245/0HL - Case Officer Mrs C Ward - Received from Mr

Bernie McLinden at NYMNPA, The Old Vicarage, Bondgate, Helmsley, YO62 5BP

A Right of Way exists in the proposed area and whilst the proposal shouldn't affect thestructure of the path
access for the public does exist and this will need to be considered when works are carried out. Can safe
public access be maintained whilst works are carried out? If not then a temporary closure will be required
(applied for in advance of any site works).

Comments made by Mr Bernie McLinden of NYMNPA, The Old Vicarage, Bondgate, Helmsley, YO62 5BP
Phone 01439 772700 EMail b.mclinden@northyorkmoors.org.uk Preferred Method of Contact is Email
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